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The members of the SCRS Oncology board, made up of representatives from our Spirit Partners, GIPs, 
and Sites met November 18th to share and discuss updates amongst the three oncology program 
workstreams. After a brief welcome from our program chair Archana Sah, the education workstream 
shared they work that has been done to close out 2020’s educational content as well as the upcoming 
content for 2021. These topics will now be assigned speakers and dates throughout the next year. The 
group also shared the progress and plan for the Phase 1 research education project. This will be focused on 
providing sites looking to venture into the Phase 1 space the information they need, as well as those already 
performing phase 1 trials additional knowledge to enhance their practices. The group will be working on 
scope as well as timeline and deliverables for this project subsequently. 

The Site Assessment and Engagement workstream shared updates on 
their priority projects for 2020. As shared previously the online community 
for oncology sites, site anecdotes, and board member materials are 
completed. The formal mentoring program as well as an individual 
level SCRS membership is still being discussed internally. This team will 
continue to discuss marketing activities, as well as other ways to engage 
members in 2021. 

Finally, the Summit Planning Committee will be working on the content 
of the 2021 Global Oncology Site Solutions Summit. This group will be 
working hard over the next couple of months to create and finalize content, 
speakers, panelists, and facilitators for the summit being held in February 
2021. They will be relied on heavily to help spread the message of the 
summit and engage as many potential attendees as possible. 
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